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In this issue:
· U.S. Department of Transportation Makes Livability Initiative Announcement


	U.S. Department of Transportation Makes Livability Initiative Announcement
Earlier today in New Orleans, U.S. Transportation Secretary Ray LaHood announced that over $250 million in grants will be made available next year to support the Obama Administration’s Livability Initiative. The Livability Initiative is a cooperative project launched earlier this year between the U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT), U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) and U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) to help American families gain better access to affordable housing, more transportation options and lower transportation costs. According to Secretary LaHood, the funds will be used to support “urban circulator projects such as streetcars, buses and bus facilities to support communities, expand business opportunities and improve people’s quality of life while also creating jobs.”  According to the Federal Transit Administration, a maximum amount of $25 million will be made available for individual projects. Our staff will promptly and carefully be reviewing the federal government’s Notice of Funding Availability (NOFA) regarding this new grant program to assess what type of projects we could advance to seek federal funding under this new grant program. Please find attached a fact sheet regarding Secretary LaHood’s Livability Initiative announcement made earlier today.

http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/091201FTA_Discretionary_Grants.pdf
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